
School Board Meeting: March 25, 2024

Subject: K-5 Math Curriculum Adoption
Proposal (CAP) Approval

Presenters: Dr. Scott Thielman, Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommend approval.

DESCRIPTION:

As presented at the March 11th board workshop in the K-5 math Curriculum 
Adoption Proposal (CAP) report, the Math Learning Center’s Bridges program is 
recommended for approval as the core resource for K-5 math instruction, 
beginning in the 2024-2025 school year. 

Preliminary budget figures are listed below. 

Program Budget Request
K-5 • Year 1 Cost $   259,188
Estimated annual cost for student books $     40,000

Over the adoption cycle of approximately nine years, the total cost for the 
elementary math curriculum adoption is estimated at $579,188.

The K-5 Math CAP Report was presented to the District Teaching & Learning 
Council on Thursday, February 29, 2024 and the Community Teaching & 
Learning Councils on Friday, March 1, 2024. The report was then presented to 
the school board on March 11, 2024. 

Upon board approval, Teaching & Learning will begin formal steps to plan for 
implementation in 2024-2025.

ATTACHMENTS:
• K-5 Math 2024 Curriculum Adoption Proposal


